Rebecca Lowey c/o Isle of Man College Homefield Road Douglas Isle of Man IM2 6RB

Robinson's Ltd.
Ballapaddag Farm
Cooil Road
Braddan
IM4 2AF

8th March 2012

Dear Sirs,

Re: Isle of Man College Spring Fayre 27th March 2012.

Thank you for your most kind raffle prize for the above event of a voucher for £20.00.

On behalf of the staff and students at the Isle of Man College I would like to sincerely thank you and your organisation for your support of this good cause. Your generosity has helped us to continue to support communities in Kenya and will assist us in supplying the newly built preschool unit in Koguta with writing and play equipment. This will ensure that the young children in Koguta will have the opportunity to learn through play and enjoy themselves at the same time.

Once again many thanks for your kind donation

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Lowey

Student President